Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title VI


Easter Seals Florida, Inc.
· Easter Seals Florida, Inc. operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act. Any person who believes she or he has been Aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with Easter Seals Florida, Inc.
· For more information on Easter Seals Florida, Inc.’s civil rights program, and the procedures to file a complaint, contact Rob Porcaro, Corporate Compliance Officer, (TTY 561-422-9568 x 19529); email rporcaro@fl.easterseals.com; or visit our administrative office at 2010 Crosby Way, Winter Park, FL 32792-4119. For more information, visit (http://www.easterseals.com/florida).
· If information is needed in another language, please visit our website at (http://www.easterseals.com/florida) where translation is available or contact our offices at (407) 629-7881.
